
Western New York 

Perinatal Bereavement Network, Inc. 

Cordially invites you to the  

12th Annual 

“Evening to Remember”  
Basket Raffle 

Saturday, March 25, 2017 
7:00 –11:00 PM 

Join us for an Evening of Fun for a Good Cause! 

Proceeds from this event will benefit the 
programs of the WNYPBN, Inc.  

Cash Raffle Sweepstakes  
$10 each ticket!   

$500 First Prize, and $200 Second Prize!   
You need not be present to win - Must be 18 to win 

 

Feel free to bring snacks and additional 
beverages for your table. 

If you have any questions, or wish to 
donate a basket in memory of a baby who 
has died, please contact: 

Cyndee Fahey at 361-9330 or at 
Octobersangl@aol.com 

St. Gabriel’s Parish Hall 
5271 Clinton St.,  
Lancaster / Elma 
 Just off the 400— 
 Transit Rd exit  
 Park in the side lot 

Admission ~ $10 Per Person 
Includes Pop, Coffee and Pizza 

ADULT ONLY EVENT 

Find us on the Web at:    www.WNYPBN.org 


